

Help make a people-centered West Portland Town Center!

You're invited!

Come to a comunity workshop about the future of the West Portland Town Center.

Bring your family and friends and join your neighbors to discuss possibilities for changes to buildings, open spaces, and streets and other connections in the area.

Share and explore ideas for improving your neighborhoods and what would make meeting daily needs and getting around easier, safer and healthier for more people of all backgrounds, ages and abilities.

Free!

Free lunch, interpretation*, childcare (ages 3 and older), and raffle!

* If you need interpretation, please call Seemab at Unite Oregon with your request at least one week before the workshop at 503-287-4117.

Co-hosted by:









When and where SATURDAY November 9, 2019

2:00 - 5:00 p.m.Doors open 1 p.m. for lunch, project open

Doors open 1 p.m. for lunch, project open house, and registration.

Markham Elementary School

10531 SW Capitol Hwy, Portland, OR 97219

Accessible by TriMet bus line #44

Questions?

Joan Frederiksen | 503-823-3111 Joan.Frederiksen@portlandoregon.gov www.portlandoregon.gov/bps/westportland



The Bureau of Planning and Sustainability is committed to providing meaningful access. For accommodations, modifications, translation, interpretation or other services, please contact at 503-823-7700 or use City TTY 503-823-6868, or Oregon Relay Service 711.